Monksdown Readathon  
Dear Parents,
From the 5th November 2018 Monksdown will be celebrating everything ‘Reading’. Over a two week period we will promote our love of reading through numerous activitites. This will all end on Thursday 15th November with a ‘Drop Everything and Read’ day. Children will be able to wear their pyjamas and bring in their favourite book – when the bell rings they will drop everything and read. For this we will ask for a contribution of £1, with the procedes helping Alder Hey to buy books and bring authors in to entertain the children.
During these weeks we will also be inviting parents in to read with their children in our school library. This will be an opportunity for you to see the wonderful selection on offer to the children, help promote their love of reading and maybe even sign up yourself to enjoy the wonderful parent section our library has to offer.
We hope this will be a fantastic event within school that will help inspire our children, and yourselves, to love reading.
Yours Sincerely
Mrs S Gough
“The more that you read, the more that you know.
The more that you learn, the more places you’ll go.”
Dr Seuss 
	Time Table to Visit Library
	9:00 – 9:30
	2:30 – 3:00

	Monday 5th November
	FF
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	Tuesday 6th November
	BB
	1U

	Wednesday 7th November
	1B
	1S

	Thursday 8th November
	2BY
	2P

	Friday 9th November
	2A
	3C

	Monday 12th November
	3LC
	4A

	Tuesday 13th November
	4J
	5H

	Wednesday 14th November
	5S
	6F

	Thursday 15th November
	6W
	



